
TO:  Residents of the Strand HOA 
 

This is just a friendly reminder that all sorts of wild animals have been 
sighted in the Strand including bobcats and the mother bear and her 

cubs.  If your lanai screen is down or screens not replaced due to insurance 
or scheduling delays, you should be very careful when someone enters the 

lanai, especially young children.  A temporary fence most likely will not keep 
these animals out. 

 
Thank you 

 
HOA Board of Directors 
 


